
Thursday 19th September 3.30pm 

Meet and Greet- Year 3 

 

You’re invited to meet your child’s teachers and learn about the new routines as your child moves 

into the juniors. Please collect your child at the end of the day as usual. When all children are with 

their parents, we will then invite you to join us in the Junior hall. 

 

King regards, 

Junior Staff 

 


